

Dear 5th Grade Ambassador,

The RISE UP! team wanted to give you a little something special as we celebrate your graduation from elementary school. Our hope is that this cross keychain, with all of the character traits we have learned this year, will remind you in middle school that God loves you no matter what. I know this year has been a hard one with lots of unexpected changes, but please know that the RISE UP! team is praying for you as you head off into middle school! We are so proud of you!

scan to watch a message from Jenny Krueger